
.... your Bowral Church news 

 

8 August 2020 

Sabbath Services Tomorrow’s Sabbath services will be at 9:30 and at 11:00 am as 
usual. And, if you are unable to attend, go to Pr Owen’s email for Zoom details 
which includes the 10:00 am children’s Sabbath School program.  
 

Speakers Tomorrow, 8 August, Pr Owen 
 Next Sabbath, 15 August, John Brereton 
 

Way Ahead Zoom Anxiety Support Group  
Please note we have scheduled our Zoom Way Ahead Anxiety Support Group 
meetings for the 1st & 3rd Wednesday of each month from 6-8pm. Please mark 
Wednesday, 19 August in your diary. Please send an email to 
mittagonggroup@gmail.com if you would like to participate and we will send you 
an invitation before each meeting. 
 

PLEASE REGISTER ON ARRIVAL 
• We are required to keep an accurate record of everyone who attends each 

week.  Please ensure that you “REGISTER/CHECK IN ON ARRIVAL” with our 
welcoming team.  Failure to do so could lead to fines.  We want to avoid 
“locking” the back doors, so please remember to “report on arrival” each 
Sabbath. 

WEARING OF MASKS 
• NSW Government are advising that people wear masks in situations where 

it is hard to maintain 1.5 m of physical distance.  “While wearing a mask in 
any of these settings [which includes places of worship] is not mandatory, it 
is highly recommended.” We want you to feel free to wear a mask at our 
church. We have a small supply available if you’d like to wear one and don’t 
have your own yet. 

Sunset Times     

Friday 7 August, 5:22 pm  

Sabbath 8 August, 5:23 pm   

Friday 14 August, 5:27 pm 
 

Offerings   

Last Sabbath: 
Local $920.00 

Sabbath School $320.77 

Faith FM $70.00 

This week: South Pacific Division: Media Evangelism 
Next week: Canberra School 
 

Sabbath School: “Would you help?” 
Last year the Sabbath School Ministries team was appointed to care for the 
senior Sabbath School program. Since then there have been changes for 
team members that make it difficult for them to adequately fulfill their role. 
Your help is needed to be on a roster to arrange for church members to take 
the welcome, prayer and mission news for the program. (The mission news 
at times does not always need preparation as from time to time Glendyn 
screens the online mission news.) Recently Pr Owen has been arranging 
each Sabbath School program. However, the elders consider that church 
members should be doing this rather than our pastor. Are you willing to 
help? 

The Sabbath School has a second need. Before COVID-19, each of the three 
senior classes arranged rosters of members who were willing from time to 
time to take a small-class lesson. As some of our members are unwilling to 
risk infection, we are now providing a Zoom Sabbath School program so that 
such folk can still join in our program. However, we now have fewer 
teachers who are willing to take a combined lesson. Are you willing to help? 

Please talk to one of the elders if you are willing to help. 
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